Richard Welker
160 Road 5 W. RR3

Cottam, ON
NOR 1B0
519-733-3752
Town of Kingsville c/o Sandy Kitchen })W VO 2
2021 Division Road North J 46/
Kingsville, ON
NIY 2Y8
Sandy,

| would like to be placed on the agenda April 28, 2014 to further discuss my concerns
about the hazards that Road 5 W imposes.

Since our last meeting before council, no updates or changes have been brought to my
attention.

| have prepared an informational package to present to each council member.

Sincerely,
Richard Welker



Richard Welker

160 Road 5 West

R.R.#3

Cottam, Ontario NOR 1B0
519.733.3752

August 20, 2012

Town of Kingsville
2021 Division Road North
Kingsville, Ontario N9Y 2Y9

To whom it may concern:

I am a writing this letter to express my concerms regarding the Road 5 West repaving
project.

The east end of Road 5 West has been built up to the extent that farm equipment can no
longer move onto the shoulder to allow traffic to pass. The high shoulder also restricts
passenger cars from moving onto the shoulder when necessary. This has created a safety
issue.

The high shoulder creates difficulty for farm equipment to access the road from the
fields especially with heavy wagons and long low equipment that may come in contact
with the road causing damage.

I just wanted to bring these issues to your attention. Please contact me if you have any
questions.

Sincerely,
Richard Welker















